
Expectations and Preparations 
              

School transitions are very exciting, but they may sometimes be unsettling for students with disabilities 

and their families because of the changes in services and routines. Each type of transition brings unique 

changes, and for this reason, we invited several school district representatives to share information 

about: 

 What to expect during each school transition? 

 What are the big changes that will be occurring? 

 What are school districts providing in preparation for the transitions? 

 What can parents do to help prepare and support their children before each transition? 

 

Our goal is to ensure that this training provides useful information and suggestions to strengthen your 

confidence and comfortability in navigating through transitions. 
 

Wednesday, February 28, 2024 

                     6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
 

   This is a virtual presentation. Please register HERE or scan the QR code.  

 

Special Guests 
 
 

 
 
 

      
 
 
 

 
 

       
American Sign Language (ASL) will be provided upon request. 

Please indicate when you register by Monday, February 26th. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Ingrid Jbeili at 

714-558-5406 or by email at ijbeili@rcocdd.com. 

School 
 

https://rcocdd.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_fS-WHNDXS6KidHlerx0v0Q#/registration
mailto:ijbeili@rcocdd.com

